
 
 

Electricity Hike agitation- Important Information 
Dear All, 
 
Keeping in view the grand success of State wide Bandh on 22nd November 2012 the desired message 
and displeasure of the Industries in U.P  has been conveyed to the Government loud and clear. As such 
it is felt that there is no need to observe the Bandh again on 29th November as was conveyed earlier. 
Hence, please note that Bandh Call for 29th November 2012 is withdrawn by the Joint Action 
Committee. 
 
The joint Action Committee had also given a call to hold the payment of Electricity Bills till 30th 
November 2012. In view of the present situation and discussions with the Industrialists across the 
State , it is decided by the Joint Action Committee that the Electricity Bills may be  paid under 
protest . 
 
Above decisions are also taken to facilitate the Government to come out on the table for discussions 
with us. A communication to the CM U.P has been sent in this regard. 
 
As communicated yesterday,  in the meantime an open letter to CM U.P will be published in all 
leading news Papers and the future course of action for our agitation will be decided on 1st 
December 2012 and will be informed accordingly. 
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